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The Embassy of India organized open house on 24 February, 2023, which was 

chaired by the Ambassador. The Embassy’s consular team and panel of lawyers were 

also present. Around 60 Indian nationals took part in the grievance redressal process. 

Ambassador praised the Indian community and organizations for collaborating 

with the Embassy to successfully resolve a number of consular and labor issues.  

Ambassador thanked Labour Marketing Regulatory Authority (LMRA) for their 

support in organising a “Labour Registration Programme” for the first time at 

Embassy’s premises. He expressed his happiness on the huge success of the event, with 

approximately 250 Indian community members attending and learning about LMRA's 

new program through their presentation.  

Ambassador invited the Community members to participate in the Qawwali 

night held on 07 March, 2023 at 8 pm, led by the renowned musician Nawaz Sabri as 

part of Spring of Culture festival hosted by Bahrain Authority for Culture and 

Antiquities.  



The Open House platform enables people to directly address Ambassador about 

their issues, allowing pending cases to be resolved more quickly. Most of the cases 

which were raised during the last open house have been successfully resolved. The 

Embassy continued to assist distressed house maids by providing boarding and 

lodging, as well as issuing Emergency certificates and tickets to distressed people 

through ICWF.  

It was a productive interactive session. The Ambassador thanked all of the 

Indian associations and community members for their active participation in the open 

house. 
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